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“And so we know and rely on the love God has for us. God is love. Whoever
lives in love lives in God, and God in them.”
1 John 4:16
It is the month of February and we are reminded of God’s great love for
each one of us and the demonstration of His love through these beautiful
children of Little Lambs Preschool.
We have a lot of fun activities planned for this month of February!
Registration begins Feb 1st for our 2023-2024 school year. If you have not
received a registration form please ask your child’s teacher! We will be
celebrating Groundhog Day, our 100th day of school, Valentine’s Day and
Giraffe Day! At the end of our month, we will be having Spirit Week in
honor of Dr. Seuss Day! More information regarding Spirit Week will be
coming soon!
We continue to thank you for your support and prayers for our Little
Lambs Preschool! May God bless you and your families. Love, Gina

Important Dates

Feb 1: Tuition Due
Feb 2: Groundhog Day
Feb 4: Happy Birthday Iveigh
Feb 10: 100th day of school
Feb 17: Happy Birthday Aurora
Feb 14: Valentine’s Day
Feb 15: Scholastic Orders Due
Feb 20: NO SCHOOL
Feb 24: Giraffe Day
Feb 28-March 3: Spirit Week

Giraffe Day!
February 24th!

We welcome Mrs. Scottie Fredrickson
(grandmother to Luke in the 3’s

class) as she comes to Little Lambs
Preschool to teach all of us about

GIRAFFES!
Mrs. Scottie Fredrickson is a writer
and illustrator of children’s books

and will bring our students into the
lives of two of her favorite giraffes
through the reading of her book!

Along with story time, Mrs. Scottie
will be doing lots of activities and

crafts with the students! It will be a
fun-filled day of learning!

Gina Cote, Director
Little Lambs Preschool

864-882-3202/864-565-
5552

preschool@eternalshepherd
.org

“Train up a child in the way
he should go, And when he
is old he will not depart
from it” Proverbs 22:6 


